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Brothers and Sisters, 
  
Thank you very much for your overwhelming support and participation in the recent June 5th celebration 
of The Yankee Stadium commemorations and Day of All True Things celebrations. 
  
On that note, I would like to invite you to 4 West 43rd street this coming Saturday, June 12 at 3pm to 
welcome and hear a presentation by Mr. Shoichi Kimura entitled, “True Parents and the tears of Jesus”. In 
brief, Mr. Kimura is a scholar who authored the book: “Tears of Jesus”, which earned the endorsement of 
Our True Father as a book that should be read by all who seek a deeper relationship with Jesus. 
  
Please read Mr. Kimura’s bio and endorsement of his work(attached). We’d love to have you on 
Saturday to meet him and hear his precious presentation. He will speak English, with Q and A to follow. 
  
The event will end @5pm. 
  
There is an offering of $5.00 per person. Refreshments will be served. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Rev Edner 
 


